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STATE HEALTH PLANNING AND
DEVELOPMENT AGENCY

October 16, 2017

Mr. Bradford L. Williams, MSCIS
Data/Planning Director

State Health Planning & Development Agency
PO Box 303025

Montgomery, AL 36130-3025

Dear Mr. Williams:

We are filing this letter on Non-Reviewability for Mobile Infirmary Medical Center regarding the transfer
of 17 psychiatric beds in our 34 bed psychiatric unit from exemption under Medicare PPS. The 17 beds
will continue to be operated as inpatient psychiatric beds. Also the beds should not be removed from
our CON authorized inpatient psychiatric bed ca pacity for the purposes of the state’s inventory. This will
not require any additional expense on the part of Mobile infirmary Medical Center. Nor is

there any financial interest by any other health care facilities or groups.

“Affirmation of Requesting Party:

The undersigned, being first duly sworn, hereby make oath or affirm that Kerry Brown is manager of
reimbursement with Infirmary Health System, has knowledge of the facts in this request, and to the best
of his information, knowledge and believe, such facts are true and correct,

affiant_ Canns N G A (SEAL)

SUBSCRIBED AND SWORN to before me this | (A dayof O o ber Ao17]

—

C, / 3 JAMIEA. CRUMPLER
#: My Commission Expires
Notary Public o April 11, 2020

My commission expires:”
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Please contact me at kerry.brown@infirmaryhealth.org or (251) 435-5010 if you have any questions or
need additional documentation.

Sincerely,

Kerry Brown
Manager of Reimbursement
Infirmary Health System
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